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MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 

Membership is open to any individual aged 16 or over who is a resident of Glencairn 

Parish (Glencairn Community Council boundaries), except for employees of the 

organisation.  

Associate Membership is open to any individual aged 16 or over who has relevant 

interest in Glencairn Land and Woods Trust but lives outwith Glencairn Parish 

(Glencairn Community Council Boundaries). 

Junior Membership is open to any individual aged between 12 and 15 who is a 

resident of Glencairn Parish (Glencairn Community Council Boundaries).  

There is currently no subscription fee for membership of the organisation.  

Any person who wishes to become a member must sign a written application for 

membership.  The application will be considered by the board at the next available 

board meeting. The board may, at their discretion, refuse to admit any person to 

membership where they have reasonable grounds to believe that he/she might, if 

admitted to membership, act in a manner which would damage the reputation of the 

organisation, undermine the efficiency of its operations and/or disrupt the proper 

conduct of its meetings.  

The board must keep a register of members, setting out for each current member 

his/her full name and address and the date on which he/she was registered as a 

member of the organisation. This information will be held for each former member for 

at least six years from the date on he/she ceased to be a member. These details will 

be held securely, used only for the purposes for which they are given, and will not be 

disclosed to any third party.  

Membership numbers are used to show community support for the organisation. We 

may also use your details to contact you directly, where we need your vote on 

something we are doing, or where we would like your opinion on something we would 

like to do. We do not send out regular newsletters, as updates are made available on 

our website, social media and in the Glencairn Gazette.  

 


